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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
DATE: July 23, 2024 
FOR INFORMATION CONTACT: Jon Winckler, 810-364-5720  

Gratiot Road from County Line Road to Division Road 
Construction to begin July 29, 2024. 

Construction on Gratiot Road from County Line Road to Division Road in Casco Township is 
set to begin on July 29, 2024.  

Work includes asphalt pavement removal, cold milling, concrete rubblizing, new aggregate 
base, and repaving roadway with asphalt.  

During construction, northbound or eastbound one way traffic will be maintained throughout 
the duration of the project. Southbound or westbound traffic will be detoured using Division 
Road, Church Road and St. Clair Highway.  

One lane of traffic will be maintained within the construction zone, including to homes and 
businesses. Local residents and emergency vehicles will have access to local properties 
throughout the entire project. Local residents are encouraged to plan for delays due to 
construction. We request your cooperation and patience. 

Construction is scheduled to be completed in 30 days. All scheduling and project dates are 
subject to change depending on weather.  

This project is financed by the State of Michigan and the St. Clair County Road Commission 
at a total estimated cost for construction of $857,000. 

The prime contractor is Teltow Contracting, Inc.


